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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that the Taekwondo club at Valley Primary will resume in the Autumn Term. Being a well-

established and popular activity amongst the children at Valley Primary, we are pleased to inform you that there are 

spaces available for any new starters. 

The club will run Thursday lunchtime (12:20 – 1pm) in the studio and will be aimed at all year groups from Rec – Year 6  

Dates for the Taekwondo club during the Autumn Term are as follows: 

Years: KS1 & KS2 – Thursday lunchtimes from 16th September – 9th December 

How to pay 
The price for the term is £99.00 and Payments are to be made online via the link below: 

Click here 

Important notes:  
Although the term 'Direct Debit' is used during the set-up of this payment, please be aware that this is just a one-off 
payment for the term. 
Your child’s First and last name can be entered into the payment form and the Direct Debit should still go through; this will 
also make it easier for us to reconcile payments.  
 
If you are a new student to Taekwondo this term, please send us the following details:  

Full Name  
Year Group  
Emergency contact number  

 
Returning Students 
If you are a returning student that attended in previous terms, we have a quicker way for you to register. Simply email us with 
the name and year group of your child and we can debit the same account we have saved on file.  

 
Aquila Branded Uniforms 
Taekwondo uniforms are optional and children can take part in the wearing their PE kit. However, those wishing to wear 
an official Taekwondo uniform should purchase them from Aquila Taekwondo as we provide high quality branded 
uniforms that are appropriate for the activities involved during our classes. Other uniforms are not permitted. You can 
request a uniform from us by emailing us with name and year group of your child. Uniform cost: £35. 
For any enquiries, please contact us at info@aquilataekwondo.com  

We look forward to seeing you at a class!  

Yours sincerely,  

Aquila Taekwondo  

 

mailto:info@aquilataekwondo.com
http://www.aquilataekwondo.com/
http://www.aquilataekwondo.com/
mailto:info@aquilataekwondo.com
https://pay.gocardless.com/AL0003P4SYNSK6
https://pay.gocardless.com/AL0003P4SYNSK6
mailto:info@aquilataekwondo.com

